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Suspension of Dues and Agency Shop Fees
for Security and Law Enforcement Date

Employees « Council 82 January 24, 1986

Due to a recent PERB decision Security and Law Enforcement Employees,
District Council 82 have had dues (code 202) and agency shop fee {code 213)
deductions suspended for NU-01l, until further notice. This action will become
effective in payroll period 21-lag check of February 5, 1986 for Administration
and check of February 12, 1986 payroll period 22-lag for Institution payrolls.

Payroll Processing

The payroll agencies will still continue to report all new employees in
NU-01 with union dues {code 202) or agency shop fee (code 213) with their
respective deduction amounts on the AC-1040 form. All new employees and
employees currently in NU-0l are still eligible to have union insurance
deductions. The Office of the State Comptroller will automatically stop the
union dues and agency shop fee deduction amounts for current employees in
NU-01. Please notify your employees of this change and the effective date.

If you have any questions contact the Payroll Planning Unit at
(518) 474-1246,




